
 
 
The A.T. Allen composting bin is 
located under the shelter in the school 
garden.  The compost bin must be 
rotated daily and items can be added 
at any time.  Be sure to close the lid 
properly! Fresh compost is harvested 
and added to the school garden 
during the first week of every month. 

Here are a few ways you can add to 
our compost bin: 

• Check the lunch menu each week and circle 
the appropriate foods - bring scraps, peelings & leftovers to the bin during 
recess 

• Add clippings from plants that are being “pinched out” or pruned 
• Add shredded newspaper from class projects 
• Bring items from home in a zip-lock bag. 
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